Delayed Opening/Cancellation of School

School could be cancelled the night before or the early morning of the day with inclement
weather . If school is cancelled the night before, every effort will be made to begin the
communications efforts by 10pm. The decision to delay school would most likely be made
on the morning of the event.

In the event of a closing:

Staff, parents and students will be notified via:
1. School Messenger-e-mail, phone, text
2. FISD Social Media-twitter, Facebook
3. Local News Outlets-TV and Radio
4. District Website-Will be the located on the main banner on the FISD website main

page

In the event that bad weather moves in during the school day, it is highly unlikely we would
release school early due to parents’ inability to be home to receive students or pick them up.
Additionally, due to triple routing of busses, releases would need to be staggered and
problematic. If a parent feels they need to pick up their student based on distance to safely
travel, that is an individual decision.

If you choose to pick up your child early you must provide your driver license when picking
up. If you designate another person to pick up your child, they must be on your emergency
contact list. Please verify who you have listed as an emergency contact by clicking on
contacting our data clerk, Becky Morse.

To add additional emergency contacts please email Miller data clerk, Becky Morse @
morser@friscoisd.org.

For school closings please monitor FISD'’s T witter, Facebook and website.

Thank you for your cooperation,
Miller Elementary School
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